
 
 
To:  NH Attorney General’s Office 
 
From:  Susan Schroeder, Corporate HR Manager 
 
Date:  April 9, 2024 
 
Subject: NOTICE OF DATA BREACH 

 
 
On Tuesday, March 13, 2024, we discovered that Organized Living had become the victim of a 
phishing ransomware attack that compromised data. Upon discovering this incident, we 
immediately locked down electronic information, notified law enforcement, and hired an 
information technology consultancy group. We then began an investigation to understand the 
scope of the incident. We have recently learned past and current employment data has been 
breached. This includes data associated with hiring and employment, including but not limited 
to  

.  Organized Living has taken and will 
continue to take necessary security measures to strengthen our network against similar 
incidents in the future. 
 
In total there were 1061 employees/previous employees potentially affected and 1 was a 
resident of New Hampshire. 
 
Each employee/previous employee was sent to their last known address, a copy of the attached 
letter and enclosure of Information about Identity Theft Protection on 4/5/24. 
 
Regards, 
 
Susan Schroeder 
Susan Schroeder, Corporate HR Manager 
Organized Living 

 
 










